
Sensitization of Students (2020-2021) 

A staff review meeting was held on July 2. 

Bosco Quiz Club organises an international level E quiz exclusively for schools and colleges 

on current affairs on July 9. 

The Department of Mathematics organised a one-day webinar on soft computing on July 10. 

Online classes were started for the second and third year students for the odd semester via 

Zoom or Google Meet on August 3. 

Online classes started for the first year on August 31. 

Teacher's Day was celebrated via Google Meet on September 5. 

 

NSS Day was celebrated, and the 

pledge was taken on September 24. 

 

 

 

 

College NSS Unit 206 organised a campus 

cleaning programme on February 20 

 

 

 

A staff review meeting was organised on October 2. 

An orientation and training programme was organised by MS University for Professional 

English. Prof. S. Abinaya and Dr. J. Ragu Antony attended the training on November 5. 

A staff review meeting was conducted on December 7. 

Online classes were started for the second and third years for even semesters on December 

28. 

NSS volunteers worked in the Keela Eral Ration Shop for the public on January 7. 



An alumni meet was organised for all the past pupils on January 16. 

An alumni meet was organised by the department of Tamil on January 25. 

An alumni meet was organised by the department of mathematics on January 26. 

A Strenna presentation was organised, entitled "Moved by Hope," on January 30. 

The Department of Mathematics organised an 

orientation programme for first-year students 

on February 2. 

The Department of Business Administration 

organised an orientation programme for first-

year students on February 2. 

The Department of Tamil organised an 

orientation programme for first years on 

February 3. 

The Department of Commerce organised an 

orientation programme for first-year students on February 3. 

 

The placement cell organised a campus interview 

programme in collaboration with Vazhikatti Trichy 

for ICICI Bank recruitment on February 5. 

 

 

 

The placement cell organised a job fair in tie-up 

with TVR Enterprises, Chennai, on February 9. 

 

 

 

 

Offline classes were started for UG classes on February 15. 

Some of our students passed the TN police exam on February 21. 



 

A Bridge Course was organised for all the 

UG first-year classes on February 21.  

A valedictory programme was organised for 

the bridge course on March 6. 

 

 

 

Various clubs were inaugurated on March 6. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Women's Day was celebrated, and the 

chief guests were past pupils on March 8. 

 

 

 

YRC organised a dental camp on March 10. 

The Fine Arts Club and Kovilpatti Illakiya Ula organised a speech on Winning the Self on 

March 15. 



 

The Red Ribbon Club organised a blood donation camp in association with Kovilpatti 

Government Hospital on March 16. 

 

The Placement Cell organised the Resume Contest 21 for Final Year Students on March 23. 

Online classes started on March 23. 

Bethel Technology announced the placement, and a few appeared and got selected on April 

20. 

50 students registered for placement in TRIEMP Technology, and five were selected on April 

27. 

On 26.01.2021 our College NSS Unit 

Organised 72rd Republic Day Celebration in 

our College campus. Our Secretary, Dr. 

Amala Jeaya Rayan, hoisted the national flag, 

and our Principal, Dr. S. Pious Missier, Dean 

Fr. Thivya Alex, and Sr. Sofiya Rayan 

felicitated the gathering. Our NSS volunteer, 

Mr. Livingston, gave the special speech on 

freedom fighters. 

 


